
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/16/2011 1:36:09 PM
Subject: FW: proposed meeting dates

The place looks as if it can possible fit more...check it out? Thoughts?

From: Golfer [mailto:travler@comporium.net]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 12:10 PM
To: Greg Gregory; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: Re: proposed meeting dates

Katherine,
As I said earlier I have set up the Lucheon for Oct.24h at. noon time in the Blue Heron Restaurant. You can go to the below 

web sites and see what it looks like.
Senator Gregory and I, will get the proposed list to you next week. Sorry the dates were no good for a Saturday breakfast, 

there is always a chance down the road. We will go ahead and schedule the Governor for March 13th 2012 Regular 
Republican Club meeting starting at 7:00 PM at the Lake House in Sun City. You will be able to see the Lake House on the 
way to the Luncheon as you will drive past it. If the Governor desires we could give a windshield tour of Sun City with a tour 
of the Lake House and the Ball Rooms we use for the regular Republican Club meeting either before or after the Luncheon. 
We can take as long as the Governor desires on the 24th the room we are using is ours till 5:00 PM.
If there is any additional information you need/desire just please ask.
Roger

http://www.carolinalakesgc.com/dining.html

http://www.carolinalakesgc.com/golf.html

---- Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Golfer ; Greg Gregory
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 1:09 PM
Subject: RE: proposed meeting dates

Unfortunately we do have scheduling conflicts with Nov 5th and 19th.
Let's move forward with a luncheon for GOP leaders in the area and we will keep March 13th On her schedule to 
speak to the GOP Sun City club.
Please let me know about the luncheon date and venue so we can make sure it's on her schedule.
Thank you, Katherine

From: Golfer [mailto:travler@comporium.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 3:55 PM
To: Greg Gregory; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: proposed meeting dates

Katherine,
The Saturday dates are Nov 5th and 19th for a tailgater Breakfast. The Governor could arrive no later than 
8:30
AM.
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I will coordinate the Luncheon with Senator Gregory and try to get back with you no later than early next 
week.

As I understand it if we can't get a Saturday date worked out then 13 March is reserved for the regular 
Republican Club meeting. Just an idea ,the March regular Republican Club meeting is so far out that we 
could go ahead with that meeting no matter what else we may decide to do. It would be very good for 
these folks up here, they really support the Governor here in Sun City. The more she is here the better as far 
as we are concerned, but we also understand we are not the only area in S.C. that would like to host the 
Governor
Thanks,
Roger Summey
803 548 6074
803 487 3795


